
REPORT OF POLICY AND RESOURCES COMMITTEE

(Special meeting held 30 October 2000)

1. LOCAL INFORMATION OFFICE AT FORDINGBRDIGE (MINUTE NO. 72)

The Committee has considered the financial implications for the current financial year of
the Central Services Committee's wish to relocate the existing Local Information Office
at Fordingbridge to more suitable premises.

RECOMMENDED:

That capital and revenue costs associated with the relocation of the Local
Information Office at Fordingbridge in the current financial year be approved.

Capital

An amount for lease assignment costs and for alterations/fitting out costs,
subject to appropriate consultation by officers with the relevant Portfolio Holder

Revenue

£7,730 additional running costs

Councillor S A Hayes
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